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A note from the Co-Chairs

Welcome back everyone. We hope you had a lovely and
well rested summer break.

Why do we have a PTA?

The PTA is a registered charity whose aim is
to raise money in a fun and sociable way, to
provide the school with extra funding,.

We've been up and running as a new committee for
the last four months and we're really thankful for
the support we have received from the Belmont
Community.

This is then spent on equipment and
resources to enhance your child's
educational experience and the school's
facilities.

The PTA is a charity run by a committee of volunteers
and all of our events are organised by us and not the
school, however without the support of the school,
staff, parents and children, not to mention our
amazing PTA committee, who give up their time to
help plan these events, we wouldn't have raised as
much as we have or had as much fun.
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We're looking forward to a fun packed term.
Staci k

via your usual
Amazon log in
details.
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Belmont School

Parents .
Association

Contact Us

If you're interested in joining our
volunteer list, becoming a class rep or
have a question please email us:

belmontpta@hotmail.com




Event Information

Full information and event details will be released closer to
each event. Our aim will be to release posters for events,
that will be located around the school, in addition to these

Save The Date

Coffee Morning
Friday 7th October
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R \WR — we will send out PTA letter to advise you of the finer details.
PTA Meeting \:H_/ . ) ) ]
Wednesday I9th October : The jingle bell ball will be subject to having enough
7:00pm volunteers, which we will be requesting nearer to the event.
The Earl Haig

We're also planning on having the Xmag4Schools card designs
like we did last year. We're just waiting to receive the
information packs. The designs will need to be returned back
to school by Tuesday 18th October.

Raisin Challenge
Thursday 20th October
Break the Rules Day
Friday 2lst October

Coffee Morning
Thursday 10th November
9:00am

What have the PTA Funded?

We're a fairly new PTA and we've been busy raising funds over
the past term and we're looking forward to seeing what a

Jingle Bell Rall
e GBS B difference it will make to the school and our children.

Thursday lst December

Year b Leavers T-shirts- Subsidised
Year b Leavers Donuts

Jubilee Commemorative Magnets
Sports Day ice pops

Ks2 playground Equipment
Personalised Betsy reading books
Reading Books

Dictionaries and Thesauruses

EY & KSI Lifecycle Resources
Reception welcome packs

Coffee Morning
Thursday 8th December
9:00am

easyfundraising
'~ feel good shopping

We're now registered with easyfundraising, which means
you can help us for FREE. Over 7,000 brands will donate
to us when you use easyfundraising to shop with them -
at no extra cost to yourself!

We will also be funding a Belmont time line which will be
situated in the main hall and the Christmas panto.

All you need to do is sign up and remember to use
easyfundraising whenever you shop online. It’s easy and
completely FREE! These donations really mount up, so
please sign up to support us.

~ Children are not a
distraction from more
important work. They
are the most
important work. |

STIKINS

When ordering use our
school ID 1713
and 15% of every order will be
donated to our PTA.

-C.8. Lewis

Preloved uniformﬁ: %
Can you help?

¢ Are you a first aider and happy to volunteer at school
discos?

® A handy person/carpenter who could donate their time to
help us repair our PTA shed?

We're unable to accept donations at the ® Able to help us organise and sort preloved uniform?

moment as we're short on storage space. If the answer is yes to any of the above please email us
Hopefully we'll be able to start collecting again
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At present we have a limited stock of preloved
uniform. Please email us if there is a particular
item you require and we will see if we're able to
help.




